
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
April 22​nd​, 2020 
 
Dear Marathon Families, 
 
I hope you are all staying safe and healthy as we move into the end of April.  With the recent 
information that students will be remote learning for the remainder of the school year, it is 
with heavy hearts that we are planning on another pick-up next week.  Items you will be 
picking up at school are materials that were left in the classroom, locker room items, any 
musical instruments, possible artwork, and paper materials for the remainder of the year.  
 
The pick-up is scheduled for next week, ​April 28th and 29th from 11:30 am - 6:30 pm​.  You 
may come at any point during this time frame. The health and safety of everyone is important 
to us, so we will be taking precautions and adhering to the social distancing 
recommendations for staff and parents.  We ask that only one adult from each family pick up 
the materials at this time.  If you are uncomfortable with coming to school to pick up items, 
please contact your teacher and we will work out an alternative.  We appreciate your 
understanding as we navigate through the end of the year.  
 
Keep in mind, we will need to hold another pick-up/drop-off toward the end of the year for 
chromebooks, library books, yearbooks, spring pictures, and other items that need to be 
delivered home or to school.   In addition, parents are welcome to drop off any materials at 
any point throughout the week.  There is a table set up in the foyer between the outer and 
inner main doors with labeled baskets.  
 
Thank you for all you are doing; we truly appreciate all your support and efforts!  
 
Have a safe and healthy week, 
 
 
 
Sarah Budny 
MAES/MVA Principal 


